
KHYI Airport 
(Berry Aviation, Inc.) 

 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
After the aircraft accident on November 9, 2012 involving an aircraft that might possibly have been serviced here, 
we quarantined our fuel facility and ceased all fuel sales and fuel deliveries until after the fuel quality inspection 
was completed. 
 
Separate samples of aviation gasoline were tested separately from each of the following 
 

10000 gallon above ground storage tank 
750 gallon Avgas refueler 
1000 gallon Self Serve above ground tank 

 
White Bucket Tests - When I put a sample of fuel in a clean white bucket, the fuel was the proper color and 
clarity. There was no evidence of debris or other contamination, and no water was present. The smell and feel of 
the fuel did not show any evidence of contamination from jet fuel or diesel fuel. 
 
White Paper Tests - When I put a sample of fuel on a sheet of clean white paper the fuel evaporated quickly and 
left a slight stain of the fuel dye with no other residue. The smell of the dried sample on the white paper was the 
smell of gasoline. There was no evidence of contamination from water or jet fuel or diesel fuel. 
 
Filters were changed in March 2012, due for change in March 2013 on all three filter vessels 
Received 4000 gallons of Avgas on November 8, 2012 
 
At the completion of the satisfactory fuel quality tests the quarantine was lifted and fuel deliveries were allowed 
to resume beginning at November 9, 2012, 10:00AM. 
 

November 9, 2012, 10:00AM  Chris Bagnall, Line Supervisor 
 

 
 

 


